
LAB Dept MEETING – Huddles 
 

Date of Meeting: 5/8/2018 
Attendees: Jocelyn Ybarra, Priscila Dar, Tammy Rantung, Quang Trinh, Roderick 
Galvey, Tessa Strickland, Mark Gomez, Elliott Faure, Janet Gerges, Juanita Fernandez, 
Marissa Calilung, Marie Rutledge, Theda Bryant 
 

Topic Details Action Item, 
responsible 
person, date due, 
or informational 
only 

KUDOS 
SAFETY TIP 

• Kudos to all staff picking up extra hours and shifts to 
cover. 

• Kudos to everyone especially to Theda for a successful 
Lab week. 

• Control glass vials were found in biohazard waste. Be 
sure to discard sharps in sharps containers. Anything 
that can puncture a plastic biohazard bag needs to be 
discarded in sharps containers. 

• Do not discard MTS gel cards in sharps containers. 
Discard in plastic biohazard waste containers. 

• Patient rooms- suggestion to grab the door higher 
instead of lower to avoid getting fingers hurt. 

• Safety goggles- phlebotomy can use safety goggles at 
their own discretion. We have these available in lab. If 
you anticipate splash while drawing, these are available 
to use. Put one in your drawing tray or cart. You can use 
safety goggles when performing any draws. 

Informational 

 • CAP escalation- CAP inspection window opens 4/30/18. 
One hour prior to arrival, CAP inspection team calls main 
lab @ (951) 251-6720. Whoever receives the phone 
call, immediately NOTIFY MANAGER ON CALL. 
Chain of notification for KP MVMC lab team will be 
posted. 

• Earth Day – Shred day event on 5/10/18. Flyer posted. 
• More policies and procedure binders to read and sign. 

Please do this as promptly as possible. We will set up 
deadlines. 

 

ALL STAFF 

 • Always label hazardous waste container for DXH with 
yellow hazardous waste label before using. 

• Always label RCRA black container before using and 
write the start date. 

• New Nikon microscope in Hematology. Old Hematology 
microscope is in UA area now. 

• Always check the reagent/supply storage requirement 
before storing in refrigerator/freezer. Troponin calibrator 
was stored in refrigerator instead of the freezer.  

CLS 



 • Stone analysis is sent to CRL to be performed at 
Sherman Way Lab. It should not be sent to RMC 
Pathology. It needs to be accessioned promptly in 
Cerner since once patient is discharged, order is 
automatically cancelled and had to be reordered. 

• Iris MOB 2 specimens for Quest need to be processed 
under RIV So Quest instead of MVH to create a Quest 
transfer list. This is the workflow for now for these 
specimens until further notice. 

• Saturday local courier comes in to pick up specimens at 
1215 instead of 1230 now. This courier goes to Murrieta 
lab first before dropping off specimens at RMC. Before, 
courier drops off MV specimens first to RMC before 
going to Murrieta. 

• Always check the gray top boric acid tubes for urine 
cultures before sending to reference lab. It needs to 
reach the minimum fill line. If not, urine needs to be 
plated. 

Phlebotomist 

UBT   

 

This concludes the Minutes of the __5/8/2018_____________ Lab Staff 
Meeting. 
 
Prepared by: _Theda Bryant___________   Date: ___5/14/2018________ 














